
 

12 December 2019 

Dear PDG Andersson: 

It is my pleasure to invite you to serve as End Polio Now Coordinator for Region 19.  The term of 
this appointment is one year, effective 1 July 2020 and continuing until 30 June 2021. 
Congratulations for your selection! 

This is an important role, and you were carefully selected for the position. The world is very close to 
seeing the end of polio. The End Polio Now Coordinator has the important responsibility of keeping 
Rotarians in the region informed and involved in polio eradication.  Additionally, you will be 
expected to encourage clubs and districts to support the fundraising efforts that are helping to meet 
the $50 million goal that triggers the two-for-one match from the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation. 

If you are able to serve the Foundation in this manner, please submit your acceptance no later than 
20 December 2019 so that it may be submitted to the RI Official Directory. You may respond 
through via e-mail to polioplus@rotary.org. I will be in touch with you later to share additional 
details on the expected work of the committee.  

Please note that there will be a training meeting for all incoming and continuing End Polio Now 
Coordinators on 4-5 March 2020 At Rotary International Headquarters in Evanston, Illinois. 
Additional details will be sent once we have received your acceptance. 

If you have corrections in the contact information listed below, you may make corrections include 
them in your e-mail. 

  

Michael McGovern 

Michael McGovern, Chair 

International PolioPlus Committee 

  

PLEASE PRINT OR TYPE 

  

__YES___ I hereby accept this appointment and submit the following information for  

publication in the RI Official Directory. 

  

_____ I am unable to accept this appointment. 

mailto:polioplus@rotary.org


  

  

Nominee: PDG Bjørg Månum Andersson 

 

Telephone: + 47 90855025 

  

Fax: No  

 

E-mail Address:     bjorgmanum.andersson@gmail.com;  

  

Rotary Club:   Groruddalen Rotary Club  

 


